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The PVS Technical Committee had the following activity last month.

Meet Announcements – The Technical Committee has been working with the PVS 
Administrator on reviewing meet announcements for completeness and compliance 
with USA-S and PVS rules and policies.

Online Meet Entry (OME) for SC Senior and Junior Championships – The OME for SC 
Senior and Junior Championships is now active (30 Jan).  Entries have already started 
to come in.

Junior Olympic Qualifiers – The spreadsheet showing the JO qualifiers has been 
updated to include all the meets through January.  I want to again acknowledge the 
work of Jim Thompson on processing the data.

Times Recon – I ran Times Recon of the PVS January and February Distance meets for 
the PVS Distance Chair.  This was done to verify that the entry times were all valid 
times in SWIMS.

Review of Session Lengths – I have been working with PVS Meet Directors in 
managing their session lengths to keep within the 4-hour rule (205.3.1F).  All the 
Meet Directors have all been very cooperative in helping to devise and implement 
ways to manage their session lengths.

Comments and suggestions are always welcome.
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